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After School Academy aka S.T.A.R. Track Tutoring offering Academic Support and Enrichment
Begins - September 13, 2022:  Ends - June 6, 2023 
Dear Families: 
Here is an awesome afterschool opportunity available for Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School students in Kindergarten through Eighth grade. 
Our program is offered free of charge through Title I funding. There are certified/highly qualified teachers monitoring our program. 
   Who:  Kindergarten through Eighth Grade Students 	
  What:  After School Academic Support and Enrichment Tutoring
Where:  Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School 
  When:  Tuesdays and Thursdays (starting Sept. 13)
    Time:  3:15 p.m. (after school) – 4:30 p.m. 
Our afterschool program is an educational learning experience offering academic support and enrichment learning activities (including some approved online). Your student’s teacher or you may recommend areas your student needs enrichment or academic support. 
If you have questions, please contact the school office 989-366-5592. 
Blessings, 
Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School Faculty & Staff
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